Sports and Field Day Newsletter February 2017
   Well it's hard to believe that the third nine weeks is almost over, and the end of the school year is not far away. What that means for sports, is that flag football season is coming to completion, and we are about to get the last sport of the year underway,  basketball. We will need to hear from parents of students that are interested in participating on our basketball teams, as we must secure coaches and schedule games for all of our teams. Basketball is open to all students in grades 4th - 8th  with 4th - 6th playing at a junior varsity level, and 7th - 8th playing at a varsity level. Basketball games are played after school, here and at away locations. The season will begin the last week of March with practice starting around the 13th.  Students must be available after school to practice and attend games. The cost for playing basketball will be $75. Students will be provided with a uniform, but must provide for themselves any other items they wish to have during practice and games, such as water bottles, snacks, and mouth guards. The only item required, will be athletic shoes. If your child is interested in playing, please respond to this email with the child's name and grade.

         We will also need to know if any parents are willing to coach the boys' teams. In order to schedule the season, we will need to have coaches secured by March 6th. Without coaches, it's impossible to field a team, so please respond to that as well in your email. 


It is almost that time of the year again for another annual event that we do at BA, Field Day! Field Day will be March 31st this year, so if you would like to volunteer to help run an event, mark that date on your calendars now. Field Day is an exciting day the kids love, with many many activities and games for the students to be a part of. It is a great day for the whole school. Please be on the lookout for another email coming to you in early March with more specifics about that big day. 


Thank you, if you have any questions, please ask, and I look forward to hearing back from all of our potential basketball players and their parents!

Coach Weiss
